Demolition Work Notification

Date: 2023-04-25

Current Owner or Resident

Job address: 43-12 50th Street
Block: 138 Lot: 25

To whom this may concern:

This letter is to inform you that we are scheduled to resume demolition of above referenced
property(s) in about 2-4 weeks from the date of this notice and the demolition work is expected
to continue for approximately 3-6 weeks. We are currently in the process of obtaining all
necessary permits required by City of New York Department of Buildings.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us directly at 646-616-7524 or 718-717-
2721. You may also reach department of buildings by dialing 311.

Sincerely,

Kieran Slevin

Celtic Services NYC Inc.

CM-47828-0034



